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From: Joe gustafson <joegustafson123@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 5:53 AM
To: Planning Department.UserGroup
Subject: Next project 

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from joegustafson123@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
I am in total support of the NXT project in clatskanie. I have lived in Columbia county my whole life and have watch our 
community decline with the shutdown of all our mills and major industries. I work for local union 36 heat and frost 
insulation and most of my work I have to travel and work out of town. This would be a great opportunity for me to work 
local. And bring jobs to our community. I hope this much needed project goes forward and I hope more industry like this 
with real jobs continues to come to our community. 
 
Thank you 
Joe Gustafson 


